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Inspection Services                                       

Department of Urban Development


Michael J. Nugent


                                                  Joseph E. Gray, Jr.

Manager                                                                                                                                Director

CITY OF PORTLAND

June 16, 1999

Mr. Russ Edwards

16 Ocean St

Peaks Island ME  04108

RE:
16 Ocean St

CBL:
090-C-014

Dear Mr. Edwards:

A second evaluation of your property at the above location with Michael Nugent and myself on June 8, 1999, revealed that the hole you had excavated has been backfilled, and you have no water surfacing at this time.  So it is the conclusion of Mike Nugent that you have no failure at this time, any further expansion or addition to your subsurface system does require a permit.

I will consider that the questions of my May 25th letter have been satisfied and you need not present any further documentation to this office.

Sincerely,

Tom Reinsborough

Code Enforcement Officer

/sap
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